
Subject: Sepulveda Blvd. Project
From: Victor Chanorathaikul <victor.chanorathaikul@lacity.org>
Date: 06/19/2013 08:59 AM
To: John Ruhlen <JRuhlen916@aol.com>
CC: Donald Duckworth <duckworth.donald@gmail.com>, Nate Kaplan
<nate.kaplan@lacity.org>, Lance Oishi <lance.oishi@lacity.org>, Robert
Gutierrez <robert.gutierrez@lacity.org>, Audrey Netsawang
<audrey.netsawang@lacity.org>

Hi John,

Hope all is well with you.

Project status for Sepulveda Blvd; we are currently working on the Environmental
Report and some other documentation.  If things go as planned, we should be
able to obtain the Construction Funding Authorization by September, start of
construction is then anticipated in late September or early October.  At this point,
I would say, we are still on schedule.  Will keep you updated if there's any
change.

On a different note, if there's any feed back from the residential outreach
regarding the encroachments please let me know.

Thanks John.  You have a great day!  

--
Victor Chanorathaikul
City of Los Angeles | Public Works
Bureau of Street Services
Engineering Division
T  213 . 847 . 0849
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